
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

31st October 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Further to the email sent to you on Thursday 28th October, please find attached some information to support your child 

in accessing remote learning on Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd November. 

 Virtual lessons will be offered via Microsoft TEAMS for the vast majority of lessons (work will also be set in 

Foldr for anyone unable to access 'live' lessons - information attached) 

 Teachers will send an email invitation to your child to enable them to join a TEAMS lesson via your child’s 

school email address – instructions on how to access TEAMS lessons are attached. 

 Your child should follow their usual timetable (WEEK 2) and use information provided in virtual lessons, along 

with any additional resources in Foldr, to complete work set. 

Should you have any queries, please contact us using the general enquiries page of the school website (LINK). 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs T. Burgess 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 

https://www.venerablebede.co.uk/contact-us/

